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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

In general, cabins don't belong in designated Wilderness. The documents | could find do not describe "traditional
and customary services." | am opposed to ending the current U.S. Forest Service policy that phases out
ANILCA cabin. Wilderness does not persist in the pure form if humans have permanent structures.

I could envision an acceptable exemption policy if it is narrowly and specifically defined and meets an unmet
need. For example, if native people who have been displaced would inhabit cabins temporarily to carry out
traditional celebrations, it might be worth making an exemption. But this exemption policy should be presented
for public comment.



